Ward surgeries return today!'

COUNCILLOR
ADVICE SURGERY

Every Tuesday at 3.30pm sharp
Blackness Library

* during school term time

Counciller Macpherson will also be starting surgeries on Tuesdays at Ancrum Road Primary
School and Harris Academy once access is possible.

Councillor Fraser Macpherson

Phone Dundee 459378

fraser@frasermacpherson.org.uk

As residents know, councillors were not able to hold their weekly ward
surgeries at schools and libraries since the start of the COVID-19 health
emergency, but I am pleased to advise of the one new weekly ward surgery I am
now able to start.

From today — Tuesday 14th September — and during school term times, my new
surgery time and location is :

Tuesdays at 3.30pm prompt at Blackness Library

All welcome and no need to book. The library has appropriate safety
measures in place to ensure a COVID-safe environment, including hand
sanitisers and use of face coverings.

Unfortunately, due to COVID-related restrictions and venue availability, my
very long-standing surgeries at Blackness Primary School’s staff room and at
the Mitchell Street Centre will no longer be possible.

However, once access to school premises for councillors’ surgeries is again


http://www.government-world.com/ward-surgeries-return-today/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-En9moyqjcUM/YT9ba9Ue3iI/AAAAAAAAd1E/0Aa_VHq7NOoRczUiVW4H3X8nTVa8Fd80wCLcBGAsYHQ/s940/FM%2Bsurgeries%2Brecommence.jpg

permitted with COVID restrictions easing, I hope that, later in the autumn,
I will be returning to a surgery at Harris Academy. I hope to also run one
at Ancrum Road Primary School.

Both will also take place on Tuesdays — with details to follow.



